
 

 

  
 
 

 

     

  

ECAT HOLIDAY SERVICE SCHEDULE FOR 

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 6 
• The ONLY bus service operating will be the

Pensacola Beach Trolleys
• Buses and UWF Trolleys will NOT run service
• ECAT Administrative Offices will be CLOSED

Tuesday, September 7 

For specific route start and end time or other ECAT route information,
please call 850-595-3228 or visit www.goecat.com. 

All routes will resume current service

www.goecat.com
www.goecat.com



